HOPEWELL TOWNSHIP
YORK COUNTY PA
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MINUTES FOR A SPECIAL MEETING
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 28, 2024 @ 6 PM

Chairman Manifold called the meeting to order at 6:00pm. In attendance were
Supervisors, David Wisnom and John O’Neill, Road Master Travis Mergler and Township

Manager, Katie Berry.

Chairman Manifold welcomed everyone to the Special Meeting and started with the
Pledge of Allegiance. No executive meeting was held.

Agenda items:

The first item is to consider approval of Meeting Minutes from August 5, 2024, Supervisor
O’Neill motioned to approve, and Supervisor Wisnom seconded. Motion carried.

Penn Waste Extension Option —

The Township is interested in exercising the extension of the current Municipal Waste
Contract as what was part of the original 2023 bid. Joel Washok was present via Zoom
and had nothing to add but wanted to say he was glad that the Township expressed an
interest in the extension. Supervisor O’Neill mentioned that he was happy that there have
been less issues with Penn Waste. Chairman Manifold then called for a motion to
authorize entering into the agreement for the extension option of one year to the municipal
waste agreement which would be Resolution 11-2024. Supervisor O’Neill motioned to
authorize the resolution and Supervisor Wisnom seconded. Motion carried.

Public Comment- None

Adjournment-
Chairman Manifold adjourned the meeting at 6:07 pm
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